
Greetings to all! 

There will be lots to do in Prince Albert National Park this Canada Day weekend. Be 
sure to take in the pancake breakfast and check out the parade. You can also enjoy 
some of the investment projects that have recently been completed. Check out the new 
moorage facilities at the Waskesiu Lake Marina or go for a scenic cruise on the newly 
paved Highway #263.  
 
While celebrating in the park this weekend, please remember, the Kingsmere Road and 
boat launch are still under construction and remain closed. Contractors have made 
significant progress over the past few weeks and the project is nearing completion. 
However, repeated rain events and wet conditions continue to impede the project. A 
completion date for the road and boat launch work is subject to weather conditions and 
still to be determined.  
   
While the Kingsmere Road and boat launch 
area rehabilitation project is underway, 
visitors are encouraged to enjoy similar 
back-country experiences in alternative 
destinations.  
 
Visitors wishing to access Kingsmere Lake 
during the road and boat launch closure may 
do so via Waskesiu Lake and the Kingsmere 
River. Canoes, kayaks and boats can be 
launched at the Narrows Marina on 
Waskesiu Lake and travel up the Kingsmere 
River to access the rail portage. Hikers who 
wish to access the Kingsmere Lake area my 
contact the Waskesiu Marina for information 
on a  
water taxi / shuttle service.  
 
Your patience is genuinely appreciated 
during this construction project.  
 
Happy Canada150 to all!  
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